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REPORT ON UBA VILLAGE VISIT (Nagaram) 

Date –09/9/2024 

Time- From 8:00 am onwards 

Venue – Nagaram 

Village - Secretary: Sathyanarayana 

Sarpanch: Bandari lingam 

MPP: Kunde Venkatesh  

Upa sarpanch: Mohd Lathif khan,  

Ward members: Kummari Karunakar & Ghana Puram Mahender   

Coordinator : Dr.M.Shiva Rama Krishna, Assistant Professor, SNVPMV 

On 9th September 2024 (Saturday), a team from Sarojini Naidu Vanita Pharmacy Maha 

Vidyalaya, Tarnaka, Secunderabad, Telangana, visited Nagaram village as part of the Unnat 

Bharat Abhiyan program. The group included 10 students, three faculty members – Dr. M. 

Shiva Rama Krishna, Mrs. Ajmeera Jyothi, Mrs. J. Sarika – and two non-teaching staff 

members, Mr. Shiva and Mrs. Roopa. They left at 8 am in a bus provided by the college. 

The journey was peaceful and enjoyable, with beautiful views of green fields and small 

villages along the way. After traveling for about an hour and a half, they reached Nagaram 

village at 9:30 am. Surrounded by green fields, the village had a calm and welcoming 

atmosphere that immediately impressed the visitors. 

The team was warmly welcomed by the village head, who thanked them for choosing their 

village for the survey. The team quickly got to work, splitting into groups to gather 

information. They asked villagers about their families, jobs, land ownership, and the main 

problems they are facing. 

The villagers were friendly and shared their information openly, allowing the students to 

record the details carefully. By the end of the surveys, the team had collected data from 210 

households, which would help in planning future improvements for the village. 

After the surveys, the team took a break for lunch. They enjoyed a tasty meal and chatted 

about what they had learned from the surveys, sharing their thoughts and experiences. 
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In the afternoon, the team split up again to visit families and better understand their problems. 

The students talked to the villagers, listened to their concerns, and offered any help they 

could. The main problems mentioned by the villagers included lack of 24-hour electricity, 

Mee-seva services, hospitals, bus stops, and proper roads. They also faced issues like 

unemployment and health conditions such as high blood pressure, diabetes, and arthritis. The 

villagers were hopeful that these problems would be solved in the future. 

The day ended with the villagers thanking the team for their efforts and for caring about their 

well-being. The visit not only provided useful information but also built a strong connection 

between the college and the village, promising further support in the days to come. 
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